
“Believe in yourself…Learn together…Persevere…Succeed” 

 

Newsletter Week Ending 9 March 2018 

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs D P Webb 

Associate Headteacher:  Mrs V E Ballantyne   Associate Headteacher:  Mrs A C Knight 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Please may we remind families that dropping off and collecting children is the busiest part 
of the day. Please ensure that you park appropriately and not in the middle of the road, 
across residents driveways/dropped kerbs, in disabled bays and especially not on the zig 
zag lines. Please be respectful to other roads users, pedestrians and our neighbours. 
Please use the crossings to keep yourself safe. 

4J will be having their class assembly on Tuesday 20th March at 9am. Parents are very welcome to     
attend— please make sure you are on time, as latecomers will not be admitted. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Redbridge Drama Centre will be coming to our school on Thursday 15th March 2018 to run 
an interactive workshop related to the dangers and benefits of social media. The workshop 
is called ‘Playing With Fire’  and deals with issues around young people getting their first 
mobile phone. The cost of this workshop is £1.00, and we would appreciate you giving this 
in cash to the class teacher by next Wednesday. 

Dr Bike will be coming to the school next Tuesday 13th March to repair bikes for free for 
Reception and Year 1  children. Please drop your bike in the quad in the morning       
before the start of school and Dr Bike will repair as many as he can. 

SOCIAL MEDIA WORKSHOP—YEAR 5 

DR BIKE— FOR RECEPTION & YEAR 1 

The children have had a great day today with lots of ‘World Book Day’ activities going on in 

the classes. We have seen some amazing costumes, and thank you all for making such a 

fantastic effort. Photographs will be on the school website soon! 

CLASS ASSEMBLY—4J 

CLUBS 

Some clubs were cancelled last week due to the school being closed. These sessions will now be held on 

the first week back after the Easter holidays. 

We still have a few spaces left for the following clubs: 

Football Year 1-6 Thursday. 

Netball Years 4-6 Tuesday. 

Badminton Years 5 & 6 Monday. 

Please see Mrs Applegate at the school office if your child would like to attend. 



ATTENDANCE 

The whole school attendance for last week was: 

 95.15% 

Class Attendance 

The classes with the best attendance were: 

KS2 : 98.23% 5M 

Well done!  

LOCAL NEIGHBOURHOOD POLICE ADVICE 

As part  of our Design and Technology topic about healthy eating, Year 2 will be making a fruit salad on 
Monday12th March. Please can you provide your child with the following:  

 banana 

 A handful of seedless grapes 

 1 small tangerine 

 A handful of strawberries 

Please send the fruit in with your child at the beginning of the day, as we will be unable to accept items in 
the office during the morning. Thank you for your continued support. 

HEALTHY SNACKS AND PACKED LUNCHES 

We still have some children bringing in chocolates, sweets and items such as cold      
McDonalds for their lunch or break time snack. Can you please make sure you pack healthy 
items in your child’s lunchbox, and only send in fruit, crackers or other such snacks for 
break time. It is very important to encourage children to eat a balanced diet and to offer 
them a range of healthy foods. 

We have received the following advice for local residents from our PCSO Tracey Armes: 

During the month of January 2018 the team saw 11 burglaries reported across Seven Kings Ward. Of the 

11 reported to police 5 were within business premises. A number of the burglaries took place overnight 

with 2 reported to have taken place either early or late evening. Can we ask all residents to ensure that 

they double lock all window & doors, front & back, when in or out of the premises, it only takes a few 

minutes to get through a door that is NOT  double locked. The ward has also seen a rise in Theft of Motor 

Vehicles via burglary; can you please ensure if you have a keyless car please put the fob into a metal tin/

security pouch to assist in blocking the signal. Also, if you own a high value car please ensure you do not 

leave keys on view, or in obvious places such as hallways, kitchens and living areas . It maybe an idea to 

take them upstairs with you at night time. 

BMW cars appear to be a target at the moment across the ward, not only are they being stolen, but parts 

are being taken from them including steering wheels and dashboards, please take a look at security for 

your car.  

Should you need further assistance please contact the team for Crime Prevention Advice. 

Seven Kings Safer Neighbourhood Police Team 

TDJ Police Station – 9-11 Grove Road, Chadwell Heath, RM6 4AG. 

Tel: 020 8721 2563 / Email: sevenkings.snt@met.police.uk 

Follow us on Twitter : twitter@mpsredbridge 

DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY TOPIC — YEAR 2 

 

Happy Mothers Day To All Our Mums! 


